
PO Box 14001 

Christchurch 8544 

New Zealand 

Telephone (+64 3) 358 5029 

christchurchairport.co.nz 

10 August 2021 

 

Rob van der Mark 

VIA FYI.ORG.NZ 

Dear Mr van der Mark, 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 1982 (“OIA”) REQUEST 

1. Thank you for your OIA request of 09 August 2021 to Christchurch International 

Airport Limited (“CIAL”) via the fyi.org.nz platform. 

2. CIAL does not hold the requested official information.  We  confirm that CIAL did not 

engage any party (directly or indirectly) to undertake the subject helicopter activities 

nor were we aware it was taking place.    

3. Under the OIA, you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the 

Ombudsman of any decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available 

at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

CIAL Legal Team 

Email: GRP_LEGAL@cial.co.nz   

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

